B List Letter 
(to perk interest in your ministry)

Dear Brad and Carolyn,

Are you enjoying the stained glass workshop at the community college? Let us know when you are ready to take orders. How do your kids feel about mom and dad going back to college?

Since the last time we talked, we’ve done something rather startling. Are you sitting down? We’ve joined a Christian ministry! We’ve talked and prayed about doing this for several years. If you were called to international missions, which people group would you choose to work with? Would it be Europeans, Asians, Africans or those from the Middle East? We are not planning to zigzag across the globe with a hit and run Gospel presentation. We can reach all these people groups without leaving home. There are international students from literally all over the world enrolled at the university right here in town—even from countries closed to missionary access.

Earlier this month, we went to Colorado Springs for interviews and orientation with International Students, Inc (ISI). We were thrilled to be appointed as Campus Staff at our local university. Over the past few years, we have been volunteering with the local ISI ministry, learning how to relate to people from all cultures and religious backgrounds. Now, with a clear vision and strategy, as well as networking and resources from ISI, we are both full-time reaching international students for Christ.

We would love to get together with you and tell you more about ISI’s ministry and how it came to grab our hearts. We will call you in a few days to see when we can get together. In the meantime, check out the ISI website for more info: www.internationalstudents.org. 

Warmly in Christ,   
